
Subject: Re: High Efficiency Speaker Get Together Aug 14 in Houston
Posted by FredT on Mon, 02 Aug 2004 11:47:07 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Our next regular Lone Star Bottlehead meeting, which is scheduled for the 2nd Sat in September
in North Dallas, will be a better venue. I will contact Frank about taking the demo Stoekit if it's
available within that time window. Also, North Dallas is so close to Tulsa that you and any other
tube loving Tulsans should plan to come. If you could do it, toss a pair of Pi Speakers into the van
and bring them to the meeting - we have heard many other brands and design alignments at our
meetings, but never a pair of Pi's. Details, pictures of past meetings, and directions at
http://wardsweb.org/LSB/
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